
 

 

        
         

Monday 3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope that your children enjoyed completing their personal development award 
challenges last year. It was great to see so many children get involved with the 
challenges and share their accomplishments through their own scrap books.  
 
Today we have launched the personal development award for this school year. Bronze 
award challenges are completed in school time and challenges for the silver and gold 
award are to be completed outside of school. For your child to receive a gold or silver 
award they will need their personal development books to be returned to school by 
Friday 5th July.  
 
If children have books from last year please could they bring them to school so new 
challenges can continue to be added to them.  
 
We thank you for your support in both encouraging and monitoring your child’s 
involvement and look forward to seeing all that they achieve. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Tosh 
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